
Gaines Town Board  
Budget Workshop Meeting 

September 24, 2014 
 
 
 

The workshop meeting was opened at 6:30pm.   

Attending were:  Supervisor Culhane, Councilman Kast, Councilman Kirby, Councilwoman Smith and 

Councilman Syck. 

Supervisor Culhane spoke to the board with her concerns regarding the condition and future of the 

town’s finances.   

A motion was made by Councilperson Smith to appoint Devin Rogers as the Zoning Board of Appeals 

secretary, seconded by Councilman Kirby.  All ayes without opposition. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Carol E. Culhane 


